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Join us for a one-off session that will focus on
essential key information about the SATs

assessments your child will undertake in May.

You will look at a range of topics and
gain and understanding of current
teaching methods used by your
child’s school.

Thursday 21t March

9-11:30am

Through a variety of fun and informal

activities and resources you will learn Gillibrand Primary
how to further support your child School

at home.

*Please note this is an adult only class. No babies or preschool children. CO ntact the SChOOl
office to book.

For more information contact us @ 0333 003 1717 www.lal.ac.uk




